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2nd Grade 09/10/21

Teacher’s Message/Announcements

Dear Second Grade Families,

Thank you so much to all who joined me last night for our virtual back to school night. In case
you could not attend or would like to review the content discussed please see the
presentation here: 2nd Grade Back to School Night Slides

Additionally, thank you so much for your patience, kindness and generosity this past week as
we have transitioned from two teachers to one (plus a new aid! Thank you Mrs. Dragich!). I
promise that I am doing all that I can to be the best teacher I can be for your children. Your
continued thoughts, support, and prayers are so appreciated.

As always, if you have any questions, comments, or concerns, feel free to reach out.

God bless,
Miss Jones

Announcements:
● Red folders will not be coming home today. Please look for them in the coming weeks.
● Anticipate that math homework most school nights in your child’s blue folder. As

always, your child should be reading every night.
● We are outside for recess twice a day and some days for lunch. If your child wants a

hat and towel to make outside time cooler, please feel free to send one to keep in their
lockers.

● If you have not completed Ms. Jones’ 2nd Grade Sacrament form please complete it
as soon as possible.

○ If you are planning on having your child receive first Sacraments at St. Thomas
Aquinas, your family must be registered at the parish for them to participate.
For any questions, you can email Caroline Mangels at cre@stauva.org

Math

This week we finished our discussion of coins and their values and took a test today. Next
week, we will explore place value, identifying the value of a single digit in a 2 and 3-digit
numbers.

Reading

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1EPeMBf_0JyjFJn2XsMAd55IVXMn93boR/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=109318612746415407826&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://forms.gle/LLKJ5t1RyBQRQQ8N6
mailto:cre@stauva.org


This week, we continued to practice building our stamina. We also learned how to Check for
Understanding when reading a story by asking good questions. Next week, we will make
predictions of what may happen next and summarize what we read.

Writing

Next week we will continue to work on our writing piece about “Heroes,” practicing writing a
good sentence, and learning how to edit and revise our writing.

Science / Social Studies

This past week, we discussed a little bit about the events of 9/11 in the context of heroes--who
they are and what they do.

Religion

This week we will continue to answer the question “How do we know God?”

Spelling

Spelling was on hold this week. Next week, students will practice spelling the days of the
week.


